

East Liberty Presbyterian Church

The Cathedral of Hope

Exhibit on display until Feb 28.

There will be regular art exhibits at our church. For details, contact the Rev. Phil Jamison (412.462.4689; philijir@gmail.com).

New Directions:

CHARTING A COURSE

An exhibit melding organic and geometric forms by

Sue Schneider

Join us for the opening on

Saturday, Feb 6 at 3:30 pm

Exhibit on display in Room 234 and 2nd Floor Parlor

In our second exhibit this year, Sue Schneider shares new paintings that explore abstract ideas melding organic and geometric forms. Birds, quilt patterns, and calligraphic line show up as influences in several paintings. Sue is a member of the Pittsburgh Watercolor Society and Fiberarts Guild.

In addition to the paintings, Sue will also have greeting cards for sale. A portion of all sales will be donated to ELPC to support the arts exhibition program and the Organ Fund.